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APPENDIX 2 
 
 
ITEMS TO BE DISCUSSED WITH POST ELECTION ADMINISTRATION 
 

 
1. Items identified by the Constitution Working Party: 

 
a. Providing officer support to members for “ward work”.  

 
b. Commencement time of meetings.  

 
c. Whether we continue with the Select Committees. 

 
d. Future of the Employment Committee. 

 
e. Separating out the “civic” role of the Chairman from the chairing of the 

Council meetings. 
 

2. Other issues that may be considered for discussion with an incoming 
administration include: 
 

a. Listing certain Executive portfolios that have to exist (ie Childrens, 
Adult Social Care, Resources and Regeneration) these could be part of 
other portfolios. 
 

b. Number of full council meetings in any year. 
 

c. Re-instatement of Executive member delegated decisions (abolished 
by the current administration). 
 

d. Clarity on involvement of full council in the appointment of Chief 
Officers (in law the Head of Paid Service is a Council appointment but 
at moment our constitution is unclear but seems to suggest that 
Section 151 Officer and Monitoring Officer are also appointments of full 
council).  

 
e. Involvement of members in appeals by officers in respect of disciplinary 

and capability dismissals. 
 
 

 
 


